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The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation


OFFICE OF PUBLIC SAFETY

21 Colville Street

Nespelem, WA 99155-0150
HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN 
Comments Welcome!
The draft Hazard Mitigation Plan is now out for review and comments.  Please submit any comments you may have by the close of business on Friday, November 2nd.

The plan can be found on the Tribal website, on the Emergency Management page, at:

https://www.colvilletribes.com/emergency-management/
Why comment?

The plan addresses what the proposed strategy is for lessening the impact of disasters, whether from flood, fire, or from a once-in-a-century event.  You may have a better idea, or you may spot something that we’ve missed.
Please send any comments you may have by e-mail to randy.august2@colvilletribes.com or by mail to him at the Public Safety office.  Please submit any comments by Friday, November 2nd, 2018.[image: image2.png]



